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Senior chief midshipman Marcela Zabala, right, calls out commands to Tulane
University Naval ROTC midshipmen during a practice drill on Tuesday morning
(March 8). The squad is preparing for an upcoming change-in-command and awards
ceremony scheduled for Thursday, April 7, at 0600 on the Lavin-Bernick Center Quad
on the uptown campus.
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